
 

Amendment by the Conservative Group 
 
Planning Committee 
19 May 2021 
Item 8.3 - Summer Festival Installations during 
Coronavirus Emergency 
 
Deletes all and replaces with: 

Committee recognises the impact of the Coronavirus pandemic on the City and  that in 2020 
the Festivals had to be cancelled;  that without relaxing the approach to planning control, as 
detailed in the attached report, meeting the public health restrictions will make it impossible 
to stage Festival events in summer 2021 and therefore agrees to relax planning controls as 
detailed for summer 2021. 

 

 
Moved by:  Councillor Joanna Mowat 
Seconded by:  Councillor  
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